
Subject: RE: AGT Security Workshop 

From: "Matthijs van der Wel" <wel@fox-it.com> 

Date: 17-4-2007 11:08 

To: " [AGT]" < @agt-technology.com> 

CC: "Chbib, Anas [AGT]" <AChbib@agt-technology.com> 

 

Passport Matthijs van der Wel 

Hi, 

  

I have made an appointment on April 30 in the evening (1930 hrs onwards) at the Dutch Embassy in SA. 

Please don't schedule any meetings at that time. 

  

Kind regards, 

  

Matthijs van der Wel 

 


